
Recipe Deadline is Approaching…

Don’t worry!  There’s still time.  The 
last day we will be accepting recipes for 

the cookbook is this 
  

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 28TH. 

Please send recipes to 
spyridonpta@gmail.com and we will 
include your family favorite in the 

cookbook.    

You can still order a cookbook and 
support the PTA in our efforts to 

provide more for the youth of Saint 
Spyridon. Ordering will end on April 

1st.  
Here is the link if you wish to do so 

online: 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/parish-cookbook-
tickets-140420223669

Thank you for your support!
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